Walk and Wheel to SChOOI! healthyschoolsbc.ca

Monday, October 27 to Friday, October 31

Aspenwood Elementary is one of over 150 schools participating in the 7th
Annual Walk and Wheel to School event as part of International Walk to
School Month (iWalk).

While October 6th - |10th is the official week for the event, Aspenwood Elementary
will be launching the event on Monday, Oct. 27 to Friday, Oct. 31.

Walk or wheel or drive half way. Park the car and walk the last few blocks.
Organize a walking school bus with friends in your neighbourhood and grab those
umbrellas and get outside!

Join over 60,000 students, teachers, parents,and community members across BC.
and celebrate the many benefits of walking or biking to school:

* Enhancing the connection between students, parents, schools, and communities in a fun
and interactive way

*  Promoting opportunities to practice safe walking and biking skills and identifying safe
routes to school

*  Reducing school traffic congestion and vehicle emissions through active transportatio
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